
Just a short note.

We are working on a letter to mail out to everyone, going to try and have it done this next week. This week 
Redgy will be going to Circle to get things ready for summer and plan for some summer updates at that 
site. Next week he will be in Ft. Yukon. Last week he was in Dot Lake and Tok.

God Bless You
Redgy and Joy


